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Summary results from the 2004-05 California High School Exit Exam (CAHSEE) test administrations are scheduled for public release on Monday, August 15, 2005. Results will be available at approximately 10 a.m. on CDE’s DataQuest Web site at http://data1.cde.ca.gov/dataquest.  

The DataQuest Web site will display:

· Summary results for the September and November 2004 and the February, March, and May 2005 administrations.

· Summary results at the school, school district, county, and state levels.

· Summary results for students by grade, gender, ethnicity, language fluency, socioeconomic status, and special education program participation.

Individual student CAHSEE results are confidential and are not included in the Internet reports.

A complete report of the 2004-05 results will be presented to the State Board of Education at its September 2005 meeting. In addition, the CAHSEE independent evaluator, Human Resources Research Organization (HumRRO), will provide its Year-6 Evaluation Report on September 30, 2005. The HumRRO report will contain additional analyses of the 2004-05 CAHSEE results.
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